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Honorable Louis D. Brandeis, 
2205 California Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 
 
Dear Justice Brandeis: 
 
  Some time ago Judge Healy who is the Commissioner in charge of my Division 
delivered a very interesting paper “Organization of Private Electric and Gas Utilities”, and I am 
taking the liberty of sending you a copy herewith. 
 
  You may also be interested in Judge Healy’s dissenting opinion in the matter of 
International Paper and Power Company. 
 
  With kindest personal regards. 
 
     Sincerely yours, 
 
 
     Paul P. Gourrich. 
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